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jag Status: range
RE: PLANNING APPLICATION REF: 2013/6326/P
Dear Eimear Heavey,

In reference to your recent letter dated 9 October 2013 about the redevelopment of 6 Erskine Road, London
NW3 3Al | would like to say that | do not support the application.

| worry that there is not the infrastructure to support more flats in the area and | believe that Leeder House
should remain a business. Triyoga is vitally important to the whole area of Primrose Hill bringing in around 300-

400 people a day to the area which helps other businesses along Regents Park Road and the surrounding area.

I would appreciate it if you could accept my email and comments.

30/10/2013



